
Childhood Diabetes Prevention 
Learning Collaborative 

Let’s work together to prevent diabetes!  

What are the benefits?  

• Participate in four peer-based 
learning sessions focused on 
improving pre-diabetes prevention 
and clinical care for agricultural 
workers and their  families.  

• Gain critical knowledge on how 
to identify, prevent, and manage  
childhood obesity through expert
-guided sessions of planning, 
action,  coaching, and evaluation 
and through shared discussions 
with your  health center peers.  

• Contribute to peer learning by 
sharing your own experiences, 
knowledge, and  expertise.  

•  Gain expertise in diabetes 
prevention and advocate for your 
agricultural  worker patients and 
their families.  

•  Develop an action plan for 
your health center to improve 
diabetes prevention among 
agricultural worker patients and 
their children. 

What will I learn?  

•  The role of structural factors 
and social determinants of 
health in  diabetes prevention for 
agricultural workers and their 
families. 

• National guidelines and best 
practices in clinical benchmarks 
for  pediatric obesity and BMI 
assessment.  

• Identify useful strategies for 
incorporating age-appropriate 
nutrition and physical activity  
counseling into clinic workflow.  

Who can apply?  
Primary care, behavioral health 
providers and outreach workers are 
encouraged to apply. Each 
community health center, FQHC or 
SBHC must have at least two staff 
members participate. Space  is 
limited. Apply by February 3rd, 
2023!  

 
Schedule  

(Must attend all sessions) 

Thursday  

Feb. 9th
   Feb. 23rd

 

Mar. 9th
      Mar. 23rd

  

Time  

2:00-3:30pm EST  
1:00-2:30pm CST  

12:00-1:30pm MST  
11:00am-12:30pm PST  

For more information, 
please contact: 

Mayra Reiter 
Project Director, Occupational 

Safety and Health 
Farmworker Justice 

mreiter@farmworkerjustice.org 

 

Nov 2022 

Register here: 
 

https://bit.ly/3DrHScH 

mailto:mreiter@farmworkerjustice.org?subject=Diabetes%20Prevention%20Learning%20Collaborative
https://bit.ly/3DrHScH

